
From: Stewart, Jana 
Sent: Thursday, April 03, 2008 9: 10 AM 
To: Jornsky, Mark 
Subjed: RE: 417 Council Agenda 

From: Kenneth Hardy [mailto:kennethhardy@sbcglobal.net] 
Sent: Monday, March 31, 2008 10:28 PM 
To: Madison, Steve 
Cc: Bogaard, Bill 
Subject: Resignation 

Steve, 

I just wanted to let you know that my family and I have just moved to Redlands for job 
reasons -- I am the main labor and employment legal adviser to the County of San 
Bernardino. I must, therefore, tender my resignation from membership on the Human 
Relations Commission. I chaired the March meeting but, since I am no longer a resident 
I assume my resignation must be effective now. It has been a very good experience and I 
wish to thank you very much for recommending my appointment. 

My wife and I look forward to visiting Pasadena. We will rent out our condominium in 
Pasadena so, at the very minimum, we will from time to time have business reasons to 
visit. We would like to remain involved, albeit at a much lower level, in Pasadena affairs. 

Ken Hardy 
(626) 379-7359 


